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Service Change Notice 25-10 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
300 PM EST Tue Jan 28 2025 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Greg Schoor, Chief 
         Marine, Tropical, and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Migration of tsunami.gov Website to a New Server Platform on or 
about February 10, 2025 
 
The NWS National Tsunami Warning Center (NTWC) will be performing the 
full migration of the webpage content on https://tsunami.gov/ to a new 
server platform on or about Monday, February 10, 2025. 
 
This migration is anticipated to be completed within a minimal time 
period.  However, users may experience a brief outage, not anticipated to 
exceed one hour, during the migration.  There are no significant changes 
to the website content or services provided.  No changes are required by 
users, and official messages from NTWC on other systems and networks will 
not be affected. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Corina Allen 
NWS Tsunami Program Manager 
corina.allen@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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